Churchill Music Boosters 

General Membership Meeting
June 25th, 2018, 10:00 am

Meeting Attendees;  Deb Christiansen, Michelle Pawl, Dorothy VandeKieft, Donna Seadeek, Elizabeth Hering, Kathi Withun (via phone)

Call to Order - Mrs. VandeKieft called the meeting to order at 10:15 am
Treasurer's Report: Financials passed out for the current year and budget for new year.  Many changes due to the construction, but we did well to minimize the impact. Current budget approved.  1st Donna S 2nd Deb C     New budget was discussed and approved.   1st Donna S 2nd Michelle P
Fundraisers:
· Car Wash: Deb working with new chair on car wash
· Restaurants: Menchie’s fundraiser to be set up around car wash.  
· Rummage Sale:  Possible chair volunteer.  Dorothy will touch base and confirm the mattress sale will work on the same day.
· Additional items: Festival will be at CHS next year.  Very busy that week
Uniforms:  Uniforms were handed out to most of the upper classmen prior to last day.   Will fit the 9th graders and anyone that was absent during basics.
Camp :  Need a few more volunteers.   About 150 in the band this year
Dates to remember:  Festival March 7th-8th, Pajamarama Oct 19th-20th,  September 14th Senior Night, September 15th Wayne Memorial.
Spiritwear- Mrs. Seadeek presented new pricing prior to meeting with new items.   New vendor approved along with price points.  
Meeting adjourned @10:57am
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